
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Swansea                       Term:   Autumn 2   Christmas                 Topic:   Colours  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
  

Another term over and done with and what 

great fun it has been. We’ve carried on with our 

topic of colours, finding new ways to explore 

them, and also gone full blown Christmas! 

 

As a class we have enjoyed our all-time favourite 

trusty lessons, such as ‘bag around the circle’ 

and our sensory messy mornings, but have had 

new and exciting lessons thrown in elsewhere. 

Christmas has been so much fun in Swansea as 

we’ve gone all out. Everyone hugely enjoyed 

Anne’s ‘Sensory Christmas Grotto’ getting stuck 

into the mincemeat, fake snow, nutmeg and 

much more, it was a lovely morning. Then of 

course we can’t be forgetting our wonderful 

Christmas performance. We hope you enjoyed it 

as much as we did! 

 

However, unfortunately this term couldn’t be all 

Christmas, so we have enjoyed other activities 

too. One of which being extra special for Lewis 

as he got to join in with Pembroke class playing 

football! He enjoyed this so much and it was so 

lovely to see him getting stuck in and cheering 

on the other children, as they did with him. We 

hope to have similar opportunities in the future.  

 

Other big achievements this term have included 

even more breakthroughs in physio. Freddie has 

been working so hard on his sitting and has 

come on such a long way, he’s needing less and 

less support each day! Lena has also shone in 

physio as she is really showing off her strength 

with her standing, now confidently using just an 

adults hand to pull herself up. 

 

Our big success for Kiera this term has to be her 

choosing! We’ve gone from reluctantly being 

able to pick from two pictures, to happily 

(mostly) choosing from all 5 Swansea friend’s 

pictures for circle time. She’s such a show off! 

Another one who has come on hugely 

communication wise is Iyla. She is making herself 

heard so much more and knows exactly how to 

get our attention, even if sometimes it does take 

a gentle whack on the arm. 

 

So as you can see this term has been yet another 

non-stop fun one for Swansea. Let’s hope next 

term brings the same. Have a lovely Christmas!  

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Tuesday 7th January – Pupils return to school 

Wednesday 5th February – SAP Parents evening 

Friday 14th February – Last day of term 


